
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Sub: Regarding Outsourcing Agencies and their employees 
 
 
NBE has been receiving representations from people who have been working in this 
organization at various levels through various private outsourcing agencies and have 
since left or discontinued working.  
 
It is hereby clarified to one and all through this public notice that NBE has nothing to do 
with any person (s) who are making representations and has no liability towards their 
previous employment and it is up to them to engage with those agencies which employed 
them. Further, it is clarified that NBE shall take legal recourse against such people who 
represent against officers of NBE tarnishing its name. The NBE is duty bound to protect 
its interest and of its regular employees, which shall be safeguarded at all times. 
 
Through this Notice, it is also informed that recruitment process for regular posts is likely 
to be announced very soon and all interested may watch the 
website www.natboard.edu.in for the same. 
 
 

NBE 
 

http://www.natboard.edu.in/

